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Harsh winter ahead? 

 EDITORIAL: Pakistan appears to be moving inexorably towards yet 
another winter of discontent with dimensions outpacing previous 
winters. While in previous years domestic gas supply and demand 
were upset as winter approached, today the issue is also one of 
inexplicable delays in import of LNG - an issue evident for the second 
year running with the Petroleum Division and Oil and Gas Regulatory 
Authority (Ogra) audit 2020-21 maintaining that delay in floating 
tenders for import of LNG spot cargoes led to higher rates resulting in 
losses of 10.6 billion rupees. 

  https://www.brecorder.com/news/40129302  

 
Petrol price may go up by Rs7 per litre from Nov 1 

 KARACHI: In view of the continuous depreciation of the Pakistani 
rupee and soaring oil prices, petrol is likely to become more expensive 
from November 1. According to sources in the oil marketing 
companies (OMCs), petrol price is expected to increase by Rs7 from 
November 1. 

  https://www.thenews.com.pk/print/903223-petrol-price-may-go-up-
by-rs7-per-litre-from-nov-1  

 
POL products prices likely to increase up to Rs9.5 per litre 

 Inflation in the country, which is already skyrocketing, is expected to 
soar even further crushing the buying power of a majority of the 
population as the prices of petroleum products are likely to increase 
by Rs9.5 per litre from November 1. 

  https://tribune.com.pk/story/2326611/pol-products-prices-likely-to-
increase-up-to-rs95-per-litre  

 
 


